School of Law Faculty Meeting
September 16, 1985
Conference Room, 4PM

Present: Bejnar, Bowler, DuMars, Ellis,W., Fink, Godfrey, Goetzl, Hart,
Hernandez, Johnson, MacPherson, Martinez, Mathewson, Norwood,
Occhialine, Parnall, Ross, Taylor, Teitelbaum, Utton, Winograd.
Gomez, Minnis.

Minutes of the August 26, 1985, faculty meeting were approved as written.

Rebecca Dicks, from the UNM Computer Center, was introduced to the faculty by
Dean Hart. She is the law school’s main point of contact for our computer
related activities and may be reached at 78148,

Upon proper motion and second the faculty unnanimously approved the following
candidates for award of the Juris Doctor degree based on completion of all
gutstanding requirements during the Summer Session 1985: Darlan R. Gathings,
Connie Harrington, Olga Pedroza (Cedille), Christopher S. Ray, Daniel Sosa III,
Tom Foy Stewart, Robert J. Wagoner.

Upon proper motion and second the faculty unnanimously awarded the following
academic henors to May 1985 graduates: Virginia Anderman and Lisa Burke,
Summa Cum Laude; Judith Durzo, Emily Franke, Sharon Gross, Barbara Hjelle,
Joann Keleher, Stephanie Landry, Deborah McCallister, Macon McCrossen, Karen
Molzen, David Rathgeber, Cum Laude.

Upon proper motion and second faculty members of the Order of the CDIF veoted
unnanimously to tender COIF membership to formerly non-CDIF faculty members
Thaddeus Bejnar and Edward Godfrey.

Faculty members of the Order of the COIF, upon proper motion and second,

voted unnanimously to recommend COIF memberships for the following law students
graduated during the period 1 July 1985- 30 June 1985: Virginia Anderman,

Lisa Burke, Judith Durzo, Emily Franke, Sharon Gross, Joann Keleher, Stephanie
Landry, Deborah MeCallister, Karen Molzen, and David Rathgeber.

Professor MacPherson, Chair of the Faculty Appointments Committee, reported

on the status of faculty recruitment for academic year 1986-87. A general
discussion followed on prospective faculty requivements for next year.

The faculty was informed that former Dean Desideric had received an award

for outstanding contributions to the New Mexice bar from the State Bar organi-
zation at their recent convention.

The meeting adjourned at 4:30 PM.
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